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Higher Education (Freedom of 
Speech) Bill – Statutory Tort 

Universities UK (UUK) parliamentary briefing January 2023  

This briefing presents UUK’s concerns around the statutory tort provision of the Higher 

Education (Freedom of Speech) Bill, ahead of its remaining parliamentary stages. It also 

outlines assurances we are seeking to the guidance that is 

https://bills.parliament.uk/bills/2862
https://bills.parliament.uk/bills/2862
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